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Campus@dt.bh“Language 
is the key to 
the heart of 
people.” 
– Ahmed 
Deedat

Academic Year 2015 – 2016 marks 
another milestone for AMA 

International University – Bahrain 
(AMAIUB). Its registration for the  
first  Trimester  is in its full swing 
with the expected  increased number 
of freshmen, transferees and returning  
students.

The  AMAIUB  student population 
for the first time  will be joined by  
students coming from ECE-Paris 
because  AMAIUB  will be   receiving 
its students from  the said University 
in Paris, France  as a result of an 
agreement penned between ECE-Paris 
and AMAIUB . The agreement signed 
between the two Universities primarily 
aim to promote greater mobility, 
cultural awareness and educational 
enrichment.

Another first starting this Academic 
Year is the recognition of the academic 
achievers.  This  academic policy on 

academic achievers  came before the 
Academic Council on the basis of 
motivational merits  for the exemplary 
performance of students in their 
respective programmes.

Qualifying criteria on grants for 
students who have excelled in their 
subjects every trimester had been set. 
The university grants two (2) exemplary 
merits namely the President’s List  and 
the Dean’s List.

The President’s List qualifies a 
student who obtains an average of 
96 percent and above or A+  with no 
grade lower than 91 or A. Each student 
achiever in the President List  will 
receive  a 20% grant from tuition fees.

The  Dean’s List qualifies a student 
who gets an average of 91 percent and 
above or A  with no grade lower than 
86 or A-. Each student achiever in the 
Dean’s List will receive a 10% grant 
from tuition fees.

Both grants require the students of 
a Certificate of Good Moral Character 
from the Office of Students Affairs . 
They should  also carry a regular load 
of 18 units per trimester. 

Meanwhile, AMAIUB  has been in 
more than a decade providing quality 
and excellent learning in the Kingdom 
through its  programmes that are 
recognized by the world’s prestigious 
and renowned  accreditation agencies  in 
their respective fields.

The University’s business 
programmes namely Bachelor of Science 
in Business Informatics and Bachelor 
of Science in International Studies are 
accredited by European Council for 
Business Education (ECBE). ECBE is 
an international organization which 
ensures that its accredited members 
satisfy the requirements of the European 
Higher Education set out in the Bologna 
Process and other European standards.

The Bachelor of Science in Computer 
Science is the first private University in 
the Kingdom to be accredited by ABET 
(Accreditation Board for Engineering 
and Technology) Computing 
Accreditation Commission.

The Engineering programmes namely 
Bachelor of Science in Informatics 
Engineering and Bachelor of Science 
in Mechatronics Engineering have 
been visited by ABET – Engineering 
Accreditation Commission. The two 
programmes are still awaiting the result 
of the visit.

ABET is a recognized U.S. accreditor 
of college and university programmes 
in applied sciences, engineering and 
technology.

With the international accreditations, 
AMAIUB is fulfilling its mission to 
produce highly skilled and competent 
graduates responsive to the socio-
economic needs of the Kingdom.

The students of New Millennium 
School – DPS honoured their 

teachers on Teachers’ Day in a special 
assembly arranged on  September 3  
2015 at its campus.

 Teachers’ Day  is celebrated on 5th 
of September every year in India as 
the date marks the birth anniversary 

of India’s second president -  Dr. S. 
Radha Krishnan who was also an  
eminent educationalist.

On this auspicious occasion, a 
special assembly was held to reiterate 
the contribution of the teachers in the 
lives of the children.  Children added 
meaning and colour to the show 

through songs and presentations. The 
students also entertained the teachers 
by conducting various games for 
them.

The gathering was addressed by 
the school principal   Arun Kuumar 
Sharma. The dictum -“Believe in 
yourself” was the message of the 

Principal to both the students and 
teachers. He requested the teachers to 
be role models for the students.

The teachers were given token 
appreciations for the noble service 
they deliver in school. The highlight 
of the day was the oath taking 
ceremony by the teachers by which 

they expressed their commitment 
towards the students and society.

Dr. Ravi Pillai, Chairman and 
Managing Director   Geetha Pillai   
congratulated the staff members 
for their good work and extended 
their good wishes on the occasion of 
Teachers’ Day.

Bahrain Polytechnic has officially 
launched its first newsletter 

on 1st September, highlighting the 
campus’s main achievements.

Subscribers of the newsletter 
consist of students, staff, media, 
and industry partners, where they 
can find news related to student 
success stories, campus life, major 
achievements, and collaboration 
with the community and key 
stakeholders.

The newsletter will remain an 
important part of the Polytechnic’s 
communication plan, as it keeps 
the Polytechnic more exposed to 
the community, believes Ahmed 
Janahi, Communications Manager.

“Part of our plan is to show both 
internal and external stakeholders 
in what we do [at the Polytechnic], 
as we want to keep transparent.” 
stated Mr. Janahi. “The newsletter 
contains brief information displayed 
on a user-friendly template, and 
subscribers will be able to view 
more information on our website 
directly.”

Visitors of the website can 
subscribe by navigating to the 
website’s homepage.
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